### 営業再開のお知らせ

お客様各位、

この度は、政府より新型コロナウィルスの感染拡大防止措置の要請を受け、一時的に営業を停止しておりましたが、下記の日程にて営業再開が決まりましたのでお知らせいたします。

## 営業再開

## 5月19日(火)10:00より

新型コロナウィルスの影響により、お客様 皆様におきましては、長い間ご不便をおかけしましたことをお詫びいたしますとともに、ご理解・ご協力を下さり誠にありがとうございました。 当店ではハンドサニタイザーなどを設置し、従業員はマスクを着用して引き続き感染予防に努めてまいります。お客様におきましてもマスクの着用を徹底し感染予防にご協力いただけますようお願

尚、マスクの着用がない方の入店はお断りさせていただきますことをご理解・ご了承くださいませ。 また、政府からの要請に基づきウォークインのお客様の入店は承ることができませんので、予めお 電話にてご予約をお願いいたします。

今後ともどうぞよろしくお願いいたします。

スタッフ一同

い申し上げます。

\_\_\_\_\_

#### NOTICE: WE ARE REOPEN FROM MAY 19th (TUE)

Dear Customers,

According to Public Health Agency of Canada, we can finally open and see you again! We will be open from:

# MAY 19th (TUE) 10:00 ~

We thank you for your understanding and patience during this challenging time.

However, there are still some COVID-19 cases so that we are closely adhering to government guideline to operate our hair salon safe.

Government guideline details are below:

We will

- not allow to take walk-ins (Please make an appointment in advance over the phone.)
- be wearing masks and be asking customers to wear masks
  \*we are not allowed any customers without wearing a mask.
- comply with maintaining social distancing

We are looking forward to seeing you all again soon. Thank you for your understanding.

TSUBAKI HAIR EXPRESS